
 
Dear North Hampton School Community, 

We’re seeking members for a North Hampton School communications team.  Interested? 

We recognize communication was an issue over the past year and we need to fix it.  So we’re putting 
together a team to examine the root causes, develop a plan and put that plan to work to solve the 
problems.   

The team will be made up of: 

3 parents or community members 

3 staff members 

Our principal, Dr. Erik Anderson  

And, me representing the school board and community at large. 

So what’s the commitment? We plan to meet every other week for about 1 hour.  There may be 
some homework between meetings, for example, research a topic or talk to some people.   

My commitment to you? I promise to make the meetings lively and productive.  

If you have the time and commitment to help North Hampton School improve our communication, 
please email me at cburke@sau21.org by September 1 and tell me why you want to be a part of 
this very important team.  Also, let me know if you have any skills or experience that make you an 
awesome choice.   

Thank you for considering participating. Also feel free to pass this note on to someone you believe 
would add value to this team. 

  

Cindy Burke 

Vice Chair School Board 

 


